
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M070307A

March 21, 2007

MEMORANDUM FOR: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SECURITY AND INCIDENT RESPONSE 
PROGRAMS, PERFORMANCE, AND PLANS, 9:30 A.M., WEDNESDAY, MARCH 7, 2007, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the accomplishments in the Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
(NSIR) during the past year and on the challenges facing it. The Commission recognizes the level of stability that the Office has 
achieved. 

The staff should keep the Commission fully informed regarding the progress of modernizing communication capabilities, in 
particular Emergency Response Data System (ERDS) and the Operations Center. 
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